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Dear Parents, 

 

As you know teachers are striking tomorrow, Wednesday the 1st of February.  

 

We had planned to open but a sudden increase in the number of teachers who have 

decided to strike has resulted in the school having to be closed tomorrow. We will only 

be opening for vulnerable children who will be contacted directly by the Head of 

School and Senior Deputies today.  

 

I do understand how difficult this is and on behalf of the school I apologise for the 

inconvenience. Children will come home tonight with a pack of work that must be 

completed and brought in on Thursday morning.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Mollett 

Executive Headteacher on behalf of Leopold Primary School 
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